
From: Godfrey, Rob
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>
Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/7/2013 4:43:13 PM
Subject: FW: I-26 trees - legal opinion/

Attachments: governor haley ltr - I-26 trees 3-7-13.pdf

Guidance here?
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Findlay, Prentiss [mailto:pfindlay@postandcourier.com] 
 
Sent: Thursday, March 07, 2013 4:39 PM
 
To: Godfrey, Rob
 
Subject: FW: I-26 trees - legal opinion/
 

Rob,
 

I am writing a story about this letter for tomorrow. In the attached letter, the Coastal Conservation 
League asks the governor to intervene to stop the DOT from removing trees in the median on I-26 
between Summerville and I-95.
 

Does the governor have a comment on this request?
 

Thanks
 

Prentiss Findlay
 
The Post and Courier
 
843-937-5711
 

________________________________________
 
From: Jake Libaire [JakeL@scccl.org]
 
Sent: Thursday, March 07, 2013 3:18 PM
 
To: Findlay, Prentiss
 
Subject: I-26 trees - legal opinion
 

Prentiss,
 

Attached is a letter from our attorneys, Leath, Bouch & Seekings, regarding the DOT’s plan to remove 
the trees in the I-26 median. This letter was sent to the Governor and the Chairman of the SCDOT 
Commission this afternoon.
 

Please let me know if you have any questions.
 

Thank you,
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Jake Libaire
 

Coastal Conservation League
 
P.O. Box 1765
 
Charleston, SC 29402
 
Ph 843-723-8035
 
jakel@scccl.org<mailto:jakel@scccl.org>
 


